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Government & Regulatory Affairs
March 2, 2004

Ms. Shirley Soehn

Executive Director, Telecommunications

Canadian Radio-television and

   Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Soehn:

Re: Quality of Service

This is in response to your letter of 20 February 2004.  In your letter you requested that by 27 February 2004, TELUS file certain information in addition to the quality of service results it has been reporting.  TELUS has filed the data requested.  In the letter, you also instruct TELUS to file a “specific and detailed” quality of service action plan by 1 March 2004.  TELUS is unable to prepare such an action plan at this time.  TELUS therefore requests that it be given until 15 March, 2004 to consider its response to your instruction.  

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Janet Yale

Executive Vice-President

Government and Regulatory Affairs 

